
 General Meeting  Marlton Recreation Council 

 Date: December 1, 2022 
 Time: 7:00 pm 
 Location: Oak Avenue 

 1.  Welcome 
 2.  Flag Salute 
 3.  Approval of last meeting minutes (November) - Approved 

 Sports Reports 
 Sport  Comments 
 Baseball  All is good. 
 Softball  None 
 Track  None 
 Boys Lacrosse  Registration is opening soon 
 Girls Lacrosse  Registration is open 
 Street Hockey  725 registrants.  Season started this past weekend with 

 opening tournament, 
 Cheerleading  Winter registration is open 
 Soccer  All is good 
 Football  None 
 Field Hockey  None 
 Basketball  None 
 Flag Football  None 
 Wrestling  Registration is open 
 SUP  Going well 
 Golf  None 
 Volleyball  None 

 Township Reports 
 Organization  Comments 
 Evesham Township  Nobody Present 
 Evesham Board of Ed  Nobody Present 
 LRHSD  Nobody Present 
 Elks  Nobody Present 

 1.  Finance  - 

 A.  G&A $_______ - Approved. 
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 B.  Budget presented.  It will be posted online.  MRC is down about 1,000 
 registrations from last year.  ALmost 70% of MRC income comes from registration fees. 

 C.  Over the past year, costs have increased.  As a result, we have had to increase 
 certain fees.  If sport/team costs have increased, let us know ASAP. 

 D.  If your sport/team has a negative account balance, MRC will not be issuing 
 checks to you.  Sports/Teams in this situation have been notified. 

 E.  All check requests must go to MRC Executive Director, Mandy Skalski 
 (  director@marltonreccouncil.org  ).  Preference is as one .pdf  Prefer to make direct payments, 
 rather than reimbursements.  Must show payment actually was made.  CHecks are cut weekly 
 (bi-weekly in the Summer). 

 2.  Fundraising Reminder  -  All fundraisers require prior approval.   Cannot fundraise for 
 individuals. 

 3.  New Business 

 A.  Cheer Commissioner is stepping down.  Thanks to Lisa Grandietti for time and 
 service.  Executive Board is beginning interviews for a replacement.  Please let us 
 know well in advance if you are planning to step down as commissioner. 

 B.  Background checks are required for all coaches, coordinators and commissioners. 
 Coaches must “register” again for each season even though they already may be in 
 Teamsnap. 

 C.  Elections are upcoming in March.  Reminder was given of nominations process 
 and voting.  There will be 5 Trustees.  Board and Trustees will have staggered 
 terms so not everyone is up at once. 

 4.  Public Comment  - None 

 Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm 

 In Attendance 
 Carl Bittenbender, Bob Kibler, Adam Ryan, Tiffani Rosenbleeth, Kelly Appalucci, Mike Appalucci, 
 Don Klecher, Brian Loutzenheiser, Steve Stil, Mark VonBerg, Jennifer Williams 
 Excused Absence 
 Joe Robb (coaching and refereeing) 
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